
Friday 10th December 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up!  

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: 

The fair was so lovely today and the children really enjoyed it. 
Thank you again to the PTA for their support. They made the 
games and prepared the crafts for it. Also the party bags that the 
children have brought home.   

            

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 Some of the things the children 
might experience next week:  
Next week we will be continuing the 
theme of Christmas and enjoying a 
Panto workshop and our Christmas 
dinner and party! Very exciting. 

 
 

Phonics: 
Next week the children will be learning 
two new sounds: x, y and z.  
We will be revising all the sounds we 
have learnt this term.  
                          

 

  

 

 

 

Initial sounds: 
Please talk to your child about what sounds a word begins 

with, even as you walk to school or they’re in the bath. 
Incidental conversations about it should really help. E.g. what 

sound does tree begin with? Can you think of a word that 
begins with a s? etc. We need the children to be really 

confident in this. 
 

PE next term: 
 

Tuesday both classes for PE with 
Mr Partridge from Warwick Prep. 

Wednesday Cherry class for Yoga. 
Friday Willow class for Yoga. 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 
Wonderful Wellies: After Christmas Wonderful Wellies will remain on the same days as this 
term.   
Wellcomm: We will continue sending home the speech and language activity sheets that are 
the specific areas your child found tricky. Please work on them as home, we hope you have fun 
doing so! 
Zips: Please help your child learn how to do their zip up, it would be very helpful for us as we 
want them to feel warm.  
Absence: If your child is unwell, please email the office giving a reason for their absence as we 
do need the reason for our records. Thank you. 
 
 

 
 

 


